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Newﬁ)lfé{dland Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
Lab['ﬂd()r Environment and Climate Change

Office of the Minister

NOV 0 9 2023
COR-2023-4333

Reg. #2099

Sheldon Laing

Allard Distributing Ltd.

1501 Luce Road

P.O. Box 421

Labrador City, NL A2V 2K7
E-mail: sheldon.laing@allarddl.ca

Dear Sheldon Laing:

RE: Water Resources Management Plan for the Huguette Lake Quarry (the
Project)

On November 20, 2020, the Huguette Lake Quarry (the Project) was released from
environmental assessment, subject to conditions. One of the conditions of release
required Allard Distributing Ltd. to submit a brief Water Resources Management Plan
(WRMP) prior to commencing any work related to the Project.

On September 6, 2023, Allard Distributing Ltd. submitted a WRMP to the Water
Resources Management Division of my Department for review. As a result of the review,
| am advising you that this plan is acceptable.

You must abide by the commitments made in the WRMP and in all environmental
assessment submissions. Any significant changes to the WRMP or to the Project must
be submitted to my department to be reviewed for regulatory requirements, including
environmental assessment.

If you have any questions about the environmental assessment process, please contact
Joanne Sweeney, Director of the Environmental Assessment Division, at (709) 729-0673
or email jpannesweeney@gov.nl.ca

Sincerely,
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HON. BERNARD DAVIS, MHA
District of Virginia Waters — Pleasantville
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